
 

 

September 15, 2025 
 
Property Owners/Occupants 
 
Re:   Pending District 11 Landmark Designations 
 
Planning Department File No. TBD 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 

In conjunction with District 11 Supervisor Chen’s Office, the San Francisco Planning Department is currently 
evaluating properties as City Landmarks under Article 10 of the Planning Code, in conjunction with the Family 
Zoning Program.  

Potential City Landmarks were identified throughout District 11 as properties with the highest historical, 
architectural, and/or cultural significance. You are receiving this notice as owner and/or occupant of one of 
these properties. 
 
 We would like to offer you an opportunity to discuss the designation process, along with the benefits and 
responsibilities of owning a Landmark property. While owner consent is not required for designation, the 
Department favors a collaborative approach with property owners and residents. 
 
You can find out more information about the Planning Department’s Landmark Designation Program at: 
https://sfplanning.org/landmark-designation-program. We anticipate proceeding to the Historic 
Preservation Commission in the next 4-6 months. We will notify property owners again in advance of a 
scheduled hearing. To view upcoming hearing agendas and subscribe to meeting notifications, please see: 
https://sfplanning.org/historic-preservation-commission 
 
If you would like to schedule a meeting to discuss Landmark designation of your property, please contact me at 
(628) 652-7314 or alex.westhoff@sfgov.org.  

 

Sincerely, 

 
Alex Westhoff, Senior Preservation Planner 
 
CC: Supervisor Chyanne Chen (District 11) 
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